
10-005
COMMENT

CL-01977

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Chris Taylor <chris.taylor@nowfoods.com>
Thursday, April 8, 2010 2:12 PM
Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Limits on Silver positions

Thank you very much for allowing the public to comment on the issue of position limits for precious metals.
Please establish a speculative limit in COMEX silver of no more than 1500 contracts. The present situation with
no limits has caused a serious misrepresentation of the value of silver, which is untenable in the long term.
Please stop the levels of concentration in COMEX silver futures that has been going on for a number of years on

the short side of the market.
Thank you for your attention to the very serious matter.
Sincerely yours,

Chris Taylor
Sales Executive

Now Foods
395 S. Glen Ellyn Rd.
Bloomingdale, IL. 60108

800-999-8069 ext.
Fax 800-886-1045
chris.taylor@nowfoods.com


